
Immaculate Conception School 

 

 

November 10, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

This year’s Christmas presentation will be a recorded version of “From Oz to Bethlehem”, a re-telling of 

the Christmas story with the help of the characters from the Wizard of Oz.  All students will be taking 

part in the production through their music class. A core cast will act out scenes that will tell this 

wonderful story.  Of course, due to the Covid-19 pandemic, we are unable to perform live for you and 

we will deeply miss this great tradition at our school.  However, we are excited to approach this in a new 

way and look forward to having a recording that will be sent home to you before the Christmas holidays. 

Grade six and seven students are still invited to sign up for this drama option.  It will involve practices in 

the evenings this year (due to conflicts with after school care and being mindful of Covid numbers).  It is 

very important that students who wish to participate are able to commit to these practice times.  We 

recognize that it is difficult for many students to make this time commitment, but we are simply unable 

to find enough time during school hours to practice sufficiently.  Roles will be considered for all who 

wish to take part as long as the students can attend most of the rehearsals.  Some of the roles that are 

very central to the show must be filled by students who can make every practice.  In order to ensure we 

cast the show properly, please confirm with us on the form below if there are any practices you would 

have to miss.  The first session will allow us to cast our “From Oz to Bethlehem” parts. 

If you have any questions please contact Lucille Schaubroeck at lschaubroeck@cispg.ca  

Practices:     

Monday & Tuesday: November 16, 17, 24, 30 & December 1, from 6:30-8 PM  
(no practice on Monday, November 23, due to the Non Instructional Day)    
    
Saturday: November 28, from 1:00 – 4:00 PM 

Sincerely, 

 

The Concert Committee 

----------------------------------------- ----------------------------------------- ------------------------------------ 

PLEASE RETURN THIS PORTION TO THE SCHOOL BY Friday, November 13, 2020. 
IF STUDENTS WISH TO PARTICIPATE 

 
I give permission for ______________________ to participate in the “From Oz to Bethlehem” drama. 

 

_____ I can make all practices 

 

_____ I would have to miss the following practices: 

 

            

      Signature of Parent/Guardian 
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